
 

Welcome to our ‘Under The Sea and Over The Waves’  project which kicks off in term 3! We will continue to be going outdoors 

lots so be sure to send your child in wearing warm clothes! We are very excited to get stuck into this exciting project which will 

involve a Pirate Day! 

Once again, we are inviting all parents into school to be a part of our learning, drop in dates are in the dates list. 

                    We will be introducing the Rhino of Respect and each child will be coming home with a chart to complete at home.  

 

Holiday Project 

We would like the children to create an under the sea creature, for the 

corridor for term 2.  They can do this in any way they choose. Please 

make sure these and named and there is a way to hang up their 

creations. 

Learning at Home 

Phonics and reading - Thank you so much for your support with 

reading and phonics at home. We will be having a reading drop in this 

term where you can come and see what we do in class and ask any questions you may have about reading. 

Please do continue reading regularly at home, and don’t forget to sign your child’s diary! We are currently 

working through Phase 3 phonics and will continue to send cards home.  

Reading books - Please remember to return the weekly phonics books that are given out on Monday as 

we have class sets of these and the comic sheets as these are also in class sets. Children are welcome to 

change their spot books at any time throughout the week as they come in the door in the mornings.  

 

Christmas Task  

Please post 3 Christmas photos on Tap-

estry as we will be writing Christmas 

poems on the first day back thinking 

about what we see, hear, smell, taste 

and feel!  



Dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 2nd January INSET DAY 

Tuesday 9th January Reading drop in for Parents 2.20 

Tuesday 16th January TWILIGHT No ladybirds 

Monday 22nd January Pirate day (Please can children come in dressed as pirates!) 

Wednesday 24th January Parent drop in 8.45-9.15 Pirate activities 

Friday 2nd February Numbers day (Details to follow) 

Friday 9th February Parent drop in 2.20 Come and look at your child’s learning journey.  

Friday 9th February LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Learning at Pashley   

We are going to be enjoying a range of texts this term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be 

looking at. . . 

  

Ordering  

 

 

Subitising  

Composition  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fupload.wikimedia.org%2Fwikipedia%2Fcommons%2F0%2F06%2FMeerkat_Group_at_Drusillas_Park.JPG&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FDrusillas_Zoo_Park&docid=yI-SXEodC9QaGM&tbnid=i8cT8Kz_IOMVKM%

